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7 February 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Rachel Byass Ceramic Workshops – Wednesday 28 February & Wednesday 6 March 2024 
 
I am pleased to write to you with details of our planned Year 8 workshops with ceramic artist Rachel 
Byass. The workshop will provide an excellent opportunity for students to undertake a clay sculpture 
within an artist’s studio. Students will learn ceramic techniques and produce a 3-dimensional skull. 
 
We will travel to Rachel’s workshop by foot from The King’s School at 9.15am, it is a 5-minute walk 
from school, and arrive back at The King’s School at 12.35pm. Students will have their lunch at school 
and join the second half of lesson 4. 
 
The cost of the workshop is £20.00 per student, which covers all ceramic and equipment costs. We 
have two workshop dates and 16 places available for each date (32 places in total). Places are 
available on a first come first served basis. To secure your child’s place, please log in to MCAS to 
make payment under ‘Products’ by Friday 22 March. By doing this, you are also giving consent for 
your child to attend this trip. 
 
Once all places have been filled, you will be able to add your child onto a waiting list by emailing 
admin@kings.patrust.org.uk 
 
Please note that this payment is non-refundable. In the event of a parent/carer cancelling their 
child’s place, the Headteacher will consider the student’s reasons for this, whether the school will be 
reimbursed for the student’s place on their trip, and whether the space on the trip can be offered to 
another student. Where a student has previously cancelled a space on a school trip and received a 
full refund, the school has the right to refuse to allow the pupil to attend future trips and visits.  
 
Students will be expected to maintain the school’s high expectations of uniform, behaviour and 
attitude during this visit.  
 
If you have any other queries regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
school. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs L Sefton  
Teacher of Art 
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